SOUTH COAST CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY
REGULAR MEETING, APRIL 14, 1974, 1:30 P.M.
SOUTH COAST BOTANIC GARDENS
26701 Rolling Hills Road
Palos Verdes Peninsula Stan

Stan Oleson, President

SHOW COMMITTEE MEETING at 12:00, April 14 -- before the regular meeting. All committee members are asked to be there.

PROGRAM: Bob Causey and Stan Oleson will tell us how to groom plants for a show. Members are asked to bring plants for them to use as illustrations of what needs to be done to get a plant ready to show off. In other words, bring your untidy ones for tips on how to dress up for a formal affair!







BRING YOUR BRAGGING PLANTS

Things are beginning to bloom now, so there should be a lot to brag about.

PLANT OF THE MONTH: Bring your plants who refuse to divulge their identity or have other problems.

LAST MONTH: Kitty Sabo took us on a flying trip collecting plants in Baja, California. With pictures taken from both the air and the ground, she gave us a new perspective to the country-side, and since some of her pictures were taken some time ago, we got a look at what it used to be before many of the big luxury hotels and the new hiway were built. And, of course, many pictures of the native plants.

SAVE SMALL BOXES AND GROCERY BAGS to put customers' purchases in at the plant sale table at our show, "Wonderful World of Cactus", May 25, 26, 27.

POT PLANTS FOR THE SALE TABLE

LOSS OF A GOOD FRIEND

Violette Stone collapsed in her yard Saturday, March 30, and was taken to the hospital where she died April 1st without regaining consciousness. Violet had been a member of the Club since it began, and has worked hard and contributed much both in imagination and hard work. She was a friendly person with a mischeiveous sense of humor and will be missed a lot.

NEW MEMBERS:

Mr. and Mrs. Morris Stubbe

Torrance, California, 90503

